
Minutes of  

The United Chiropractic Association  

AGM 

 

Friday 26th October 2018 

5-6pm 

In attendance 

Melissa Sandford 

Kevin Proudman 

Kerri Elston Doherty 

Paul McCrossin 

Ed Groenhart 

Jonathan Clarke 

Marc Muncila 

Tom Waller 

18 others present 

 

Melissa – Opening comments and agenda 

Kevin Proudman – Working hard as ever through you. 

New president to be selected at today’s Face to Face 

GCC, BCA – Great hopes for the future 

GCC – Tricia – Interim Register 

Mary Chapman – Formidable 

Feedback/ Open to listen/Make changes 

 

Paul McCrossin – Thanks Kevin Proudman and executive contributions 

Special thanks to Estelle Zauner-Maughan for all her help with CPD 

 

Introduction of Sari Botros 

- Vision of high standards and delivery of care. 

Kerri Elston Doherty - Step down from Secretary/Governance 

 

Jonathan Clarke – Media Committee 

- Facebook campaigns 



- SAW Themes – Pillar of Health, Inclusive of our practices, Stay connect by disconnecting, 

unplugging technology, re-connecting with relationships. 

- Proactive with the ASA – Streamline our message and materials/ Press releases/ 

association and individual office levels. 

Get the message out – Consistently 

 

Marc Muncila – We currently have 655 full members – 745 in total 

£513.000 30% up on2016 

12 months Healthy running costs - £41K profit 

Ed Groenhart – Research Liaison 

Oxford Forum  

-  Direction of research in this country  

- Actively looking for relevant projects 

- Articles for new graduates and existing members, confident support of our care 

Tom Waller – Students 

Last contact. 

- Difficult to get into schools 

- Re-breaking ground at AECC 

- Open door at MCT 

- WIOC – Yikes – Need help 

Introduction of student committee 

 

Head Office – Changes 

Melissa Sandford-   

- Moved to Gatwick two years ago 

- Not the smoothest transition 

- Claire – moving on 

- Colleen joined in July – Great fit, awesome skill set 

- Back from Spain last year 

 



The next 12 Months 

- Outsourcing 

- Keen to survey more – we can then take it to the GCC to be acknowledged. 

- Improve member contact and be more proactive in our profession.  

- Make your life in practice easier 

- Wendy – wish her well.  

 

Paul MocCrossin 

- Melissa Sandford is now the official CEO of the UCA 

- P&E – thanks to Jonathan Clarke and Richard McMinn 

IRME/GDPR – It has been the year of regulation 

Avoid complaints 

Success Rate 90% No case to answer 

Be the best in the profession 

 

Finish – 5.59pm 

 

 

 


